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Greetings Everyone!  Hope this finds everyone well.

MEMBERSHIP:
We currently have 25 renewing members, and 3 new
members. Welcome to our new fellow Jag
enthusiasts! Their names are Chris Dysart, Tom
Bohley, and Nori Rost & Lorene McPherson. To our
former members:  I am going to continue to include
you on the newsletter distribution unless you request
me not to.  We want you to be up to date, should you
decide to renew your memberships. Please don’t
think that it is mandatory to attend the monthly
meetings. We want to include everyone that wants to
be in the club, and if you want to attend the meetings,
that’s great, we get to hear more voices about our
club activities. But it is certainly not mandatory to
attend the monthly meeting. By joining the club you
get to participate in all the upcoming activities, and
there are a number of driving events that will be quite
a lot of fun this summer!

JANUARY MEETING:

We had a terrific event on January 20th.  We had a
great turnout for our potluck and bar-be-que, and of
course it was great to visit with everyone.   And we
had a demo by Dale Francis, Body Shop Manager
from the Red Noland Collision Center about paint
care. It seemed everyone picked up some excellent
pointers, things we just didn’t ever realize.  Did you
know Colorado is the hail and sand damage capital of
the US?  And we learned it pays to keep that paint
clean and in good condition:  Renee Davidson had
her black 2002 XKR 100 in to have pictures taken,
and when Dale was asked how much a paint job ran,
he pointed to Renee’s car and said “one like that,
about $10,000 to $12,000.” I think I heard several
people suck in their breath on that!

And meet Karma, Dave and Kelly Nothstein’s four-
legged friend.

Take a good look at that picture.  No, we didn’t give
the puppy wine.  But her water bowl is a wine glass!
That’s a pretty classy dog!  I don’t know about
everyone else, but if our pup tried that, you’d have
glass and water everywhere! And I can guarantee that
Thom wouldn’t let him anywhere near that XF while
drinking!

The events committee met following the meeting,
and we hope to have several events nailed down this
month.  It’s going to be a fun summer with several
driving events.  And don’t forget, we’re planning our
own British Motoring Festival and Concours in
October.  We’ll need as much help as we can get
from everyone on that.

Our February meeting is Tuesday the 17th at
ReinCARnation.  We’ll have highlights from that in
the March newsletter.

March meeting is March 17th at the dealership.  We’ll
have a demo on interior care.
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List of Officers

President Roy Winton rwinton547@aol.com

Vice President Gary Kerkow gkerkow_711@msn.com

Secretary Kelly Nothstein kelly@teamnothstein.com

Treasurer Carolyn McCaul N/A

Membership Chairman Thom Buckley thomb@rednoland.com

Newsletter Editor Larenda Hershey dpljhershey@msn.com

Chief Judge Rob  VanWestenberg rvanwest@rvanwest.com

Events Committee Thom Buckley thomb@rednoland.com

Larenda Hershey dpljhershey@msn.com

Gary Kerkow gkerkow_711@msn.com

Don Yowell d.yowell@att.net

Meeting Date: 3rd Tuesday of Every Month

Meeting Place: Jaguar Land Rover Colorado Springs
565 Automotive Drive
Colorado Springs, CO

Meeting Time: 7 p.m.


